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Wednesday 18th March 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Easter Egg Raffle 

As Easter is getting very near, here at the NSA we have organised our usual Easter 

Egg Raffle. This year, we have a special 1st prize kindly donated by Crowland Carpets 

based in Market Deeping, a 2nd prize donated by our school dinner providers M & B 

Caterers and a 3rd prize donated by the BGL Group.  There will also be two small prize 

eggs per class. 

 

Children can buy raffle tickets from their class teachers from Thursday 19th -

Thursday 26th March 2015. The tickets are 20p each and children can buy as many 

as they wish.   

 

The raffle will take place in Assembly on Friday 27th March 2015. Two tickets per 

class will be drawn first, the remaining tickets will be placed into a box and three 

tickets will be drawn for the 1st, 2nd and 3rd prizes. 

 

All monies raised from the raffle will go to updating classroom learning resources. 

 

Thank you for all of your support and may we wish you all a Happy Easter. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NSA Committee       
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